
 
April 29, 2021 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Rural Broadband Expansion in Isle of Wight County, Virginia in 
fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of Isle of Wight, Virginia, located at 
P.O. Box 80, Isle of Wight, Virginia 23397. 
 
The funding will be used to cover the costs of construction, equipment, and deployment of 
broadband services to 40 residential homes, 1 business, and a church in a rural unserved 
community outside of, but near, the Town of Smithfield in Isle of Wight County, Virginia. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
ROBERT C. “BOBBY” SCOTT 
Member of Congress 


